FEBRUARY 16, 2006 - PUBLIC HEARING:

The Mount Joy Township Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing this date, as publicly
advertised, at 7:00 p.m. in the Mount Joy Township Municipal Building, 902 Hoffman Home Road,
Gettysburg, Pennsylvania, with Board Chairman James Waybright presiding. Others in attendance were:
Supervisors William Chantelau, George Scott, Samuel Dayhoff, and Harold Kirschner; Solicitor Walton V.
Davis; Brenda Constable, Secretary; and Jan Bucher, Stenographer. News Reporters present were Aaron
Young (The Gettysburg Times); and Meg Bernhardt (The Evening Sun).

Citizens in attendance were: Charles Suhr, Attorney representing GCW Properties; Jerry Althoff
representing the Planning Commission; Brenda Herring; Jeff Patterson; John Mahoney representing
Keystone Homes; Ken & Audrey Sanders; Elsie Morey; Carol Holtz; Jim Snyder representing HRG; Sharon
& Jerry Martin; and Audrey Weiland.

Mr. Waybright announced that the purpose of the Public Hearing was to accept public comment
with regard to a proposed ordinance amending text in the zoning ordinance to allow townhouses in
the SFR1 zoning district. Mr. Waybright turned the hearing over to Solicitor Davis. Mr. Davis explained
the process, with each person needing to give their name and address. He also noted that this hearing
was being transcribed by a stenographer.

See Transcript of Proceedings for full text of the hearing.
Those speaking were: Charles Suhr, Carol Holtz, Elsie Morey, Brenda Herring, and Jeff Patterson.

After accepting public comment, Mr. Waybright asked the Supervisors for any questions or
comment. None was given. The hearing adjourned at 7:20 p.m. this date.



